Coonabarabran:

14-22 John Street Coonabarabran NSW 2357

PO Box 191 Coonabarabran NSW 2357



Calls from within Shire 1300 795 099

Calls from outside Shire area Coonabarabran: 02 6849 2000

Coolah: 02 6378 5000 Fax: 02 6842 1337

Email:

info@warrumbungle.nsw.gov.au

ABN: 63 348 671 239

Coonabarabran - Coolah - Dunedoo - Baradine - Binnaway - Mendooran

Please address all mail to: The General Manager

Please refer enquiries to:

R Bailey

Folder ID: 1596

20 April 2022

Chief Executive Officer
IPART
PO Box K35
Haymarket Post Shop NSW 1240

Attention: Edward Jenkins, Senior Analyst IPART

Dear Sir

Additional Special Rate Variation

Thank you for considering Council's application for an Additional Special Variation to its rating base for 2022-23 and beyond.

Council's most recent Long Term Financial Plan was adopted on 15 August 2019. It is appreciated that the ideal situation is that there should be continual monitoring of the LTFP to measure effectiveness and respond to change. Unfortunately the updating of the Warrumbungle Council LTFP has been hindered by Council's ability to attract appropriately qualified staff and also by the Covid-19 pandemic and the need to focus on other priority areas.

With the recent election of the new Council the LTFP is currently under review and updating.

Should you have any questions then please contact me.

Yours sincerely

ROGER BAILEY GENERAL MANAGER